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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Matthew Arth

	E-mail Address
	matthew.arth@ercot.com 

	Company
	Electric Reliability Council of Texas, Inc. (ERCOT)

	Phone Number
	512-275-7435
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	Market Segment
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	Comments


ERCOT submits these comments addressing Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1262 for the Protocol Revision Subcommittee’s (PRS) consideration at its April 9, 2025, meeting.  ERCOT and Lancium have agreed on the form of the license agreement.  ERCOT will present an update on the license agreement to the ERCOT Board of Directors (ERCOT Board) at its meeting on April 7-8, 2025, under agenda item 11.  The license agreement is available as an attachment to ERCOT’s presentation to the ERCOT Board: https://www.ercot.com/files/docs/2025/04/01/11-ERCOT-Lancium-Patent-License-Agreement-Disclosure.pdf.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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